Republic of the Philippines

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
Region |
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE
Dagupan City
Division Memo No. _27] series 2018
To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent

Chiefs, CID & SGOD

Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
Principals/School Heads of Public Elementary/Secondary Schools
All Concerned '

From: Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

Subject: RESCHEDULING OF DIV. SEMINAR-WORKSHOP ON PROPER CONDUCT OF FLAG
CEREMONIES AND PFT

Date: August 24, 2018

1. Due to flooding and bad weather condition, the Division Seminar-Workshop on Prbper Conduct of
Flag Ceremonies and Pft which was set last August 14-16, 2018 will be reset on September 4-6,
2018 at the Division Training Center.

2. Each school shall send one (1) MAPEH teacher, preferably newly hired.

3. Please be guided accordingly.

()
DR. LORNAG. AYONG, CESO VI

Schoys Division Superintendent
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